
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

June 29, 2021 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  
Greetings! 
  
We hope all is well with you. The Association of Structural Engineers in the 
Philippines, in collaboration with ICOMOS Philippines, Bakas Pilipinas, Inc., 
and the De La Salle College of Engineering, invites you to attend the 
International Conference on "Engineering for Heritage Structures" 
(EnHERit) on August 7 & 14, 2021 via ZOOM Cloud Meeting Apps. 
 

The approach, philosophy, and set of design principles for the structural 
engineering of existing and historic buildings are different from those in 
conventional structural engineering. The work requires an understanding of 
original construction systems, the cause and mechanism of failure or safety, and 
if over the course of decades and centuries the building has settled into a new 
load path. For this work, research, conditions assessment, and non-destructive 
testing and modeling are essential. Methods, materials, and designs will be 
discussed with the perspective of weathering mechanically or chemically well 
over time, and ensuring longevity of the historic or existing structure. 
  
In this regard, we have the honor to invite you and other engineers in your 
organization to attend this conference. Attached herewith is a flyer for your 
reference.  
 
You may register to the link below: 
https://forms.gle/QDYATf26nuMnQeW16 

  
Looking forward to your support on this endeavour! Thank you.  
  
Very truly yours, 
 
 
ADAM C. ABINALES, M.ENG, F.ASEP, P.P. 
Chairman, CPD Committee 

 

 
 

 

RONALDO S. ISON, F.ASEP 
President 
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